

ĐỀ THI TUYỂN SINH VÀO LỚP 6 SỐ 16

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently. (1pt)

- | | | | |
|------------------------|-------------------|---------------------|---------------------|
| 1. a. <u>h</u> ouse | b. <u>l</u> oud | c. <u>f</u> our | d. <u>s</u> ound |
| 2. a. class <u>e</u> s | b. map <u>s</u> | c. watch <u>e</u> s | d. glass <u>e</u> s |
| 3. a. d <u>e</u> sk | b. sp <u>e</u> ll | c. str <u>e</u> et | d. th <u>e</u> re |
| 4. a. n <u>e</u> ar | b. l <u>a</u> ke | c. pl <u>a</u> ce | d. pl <u>a</u> y |
| 5. a. t <u>o</u> wn | b. h <u>o</u> w | c. b <u>o</u> ok | d. <u>o</u> t |

II. Choose the best answer A, B, C or D. (3pts).

6. There is a lot of in Vietnam. Our country is green.

- A. sunny B. windy C. rains D. rain

7. Is he Vietnam or China?

- A. on B. at C. of D. from

8. I come home at 11.30 in the morning.

- A. to B. at C. on D. 0

9. My father isn't short. He is and fat.

- A. tall B. long C. short D. high

10. Mr. John his bike to work everyday.

- A. drives B. goes C. runs D. rides

11. What's the matter, Danny? - I'm

- A. nice B. cold C. big D. tall

12. What did your little sister do yesterday?

- She the museum.

- A. visited B. visits C. was visiting D. visit

13. Are the children the house?

- Yes, they are.

- A. on B. behind C. of D. at

14. The boy his teacher some beautiful flowers.

- A. like to give B. like giving C. likes gives D. would like to give

15. about going to Nha Trang?

- A. Why B. What C. Where D. When

III. Choose the answer to complete the text. (2pts.)

This (16)..... Smith's room. You can see, his room is not very large.

(17)..... are two chairs, a table, a bed, a wardrobe and a bookshelf in his room.

The table is near the window. There is an ink- pot, some books and (18) English- Vietnamese dictionary on the table. The bed is on the right. There are also some books and newspapers on the bed. The wardrobe is opposite the bed. Smith has ...(19)..... clothes. The clothes are all in the wardrobe. The bookshelf is (20)..... the wall. There are many things on it.

- | | | | |
|-------------|----------|----------|----------|
| 16. A. is | B. am | C. are | D. be |
| 17. A. they | B. there | C. these | D. those |
| 18. A. any | B. some | C. a | D. an |
| 19. A. any | B. many | C. a | D. an |
| 20. A. of | B. at | C. on | D. in |

IV. Read the following passage and choose the best answer marked A, B, C or D for each question. (2,0 pt)

Lan has three meals a day : breakfast , lunch and dinner . She usually has breakfast at home . She has bread ,eggs and milk for breakfast . At school Lan and her friends always have lunch at half past eleven .They often have fish , beef and vegetables for lunch . Lan has dinner with her parents at home at quarter to seven . They often have chicken and soup for dinner . After dinner , they eat some fruits such as oranges or apples for dessert . Lan likes dinner because it is a big and happy meal of the day . Her family go out for dinner once a month .

21. How many meals does Lan have a day ?
22. What does she usually have for breakfast ?
23. What time does she always have lunch ?
24. Where does she always have lunch ?
25. How often do they go out for dinner ?

V. Complete the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first one.(2pts)

26. My hair is short and curly.

I have _____

27. Shall we stay at home and play computer game tonight?

Let's _____

28. Let's go to Ha Long Bay next summer vacation.

What about _____?

29. London is smaller than Tokyo.

Tokyo is _____

30. Where does she come from?

Where is _____?

III. Choose the answer to complete the text. (2pts.)

We go to school (31).....days a week, from Monday to Friday, and we have a lot of subjects at school such as math, Literature, English, Geography, and so on. I always try my best to study all, especially English because it's my (32).....subject. Math is a little difficult but (33)..... However, I don't like Literature very much (34)..... the teacher gives us so many exercises. I'm not very good at Computer Science, so I'm really afraid (35).....this subject. Physics, Geography and History are the most useful subjects to me. We learn about the world, about life and nature. I'm rather interested in these subjects.

31. A. seven B. four C. five D. six

32. A. lovely B. likely C. favorite D. interesting

33. A. easy B. good C. lovely D. interesting

34. A. because B. but C. then D. and

35. A. for B. at C. of D. on

IV. Read the following passage and answer the questions. (2,0 pt)

My name is Quynh. It is Friday today. I am at school now. I have three lessons Vietnamese, English and Music. I have English three times a week. My English teacher is Miss Loan. She is a pretty and great teacher. English is one of my favorite subjects because I love singing English songs. I also like talking with foreign friends online .

36. What is her name ?

→ _____

37. Is she at school now?

→ _____

38. How many lessons does she have today?

→ _____

39. How often does she have English?

→ _____

40. What's her favorite subject?

→ _____